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I would like to host a SNIP because I feel it is a great opportunity for both parties to enhance 
the ever-growing sports nutrition profession. It will allow for a passionate intern to gain 
invaluable experience, while also supporting Maryland’s ever growing sports nutrition program. 
The program has been growing each year, with the addition of several fueling stations, an 
additional full-time RD, and a state-of-the-art student-athlete dining hall opening 2019. Having 
the opportunity to bring in an intern who is well-qualified and dedicated to sports nutrition, 
would help contribute to our continued success in building our program. Furthermore, the SNIP 
will understand what goes on in the trenches, preparing them for an entry level Sports RD job. 
The intern will experience all aspects of Maryland Sports Nutrition; education, counseling, and 
fueling student athletes. They will spend 60% of the week working directly with sports dietitians 
to assist in one-on-one consultations, body composition testing, dietary analysis, and meal plan 
development. Team talks, grocery store and dining hall tours, and creating a variety of 
educational materials will also be part of the SNIP’s responsibilities. The intern will be heavily 
involved in overall fueling strategies including the planning and execution of teams’ pre-season, 
practice, travel, and game day fueling. Lastly, this intern would have a large role in managing 
and introducing innovative ideas (taste tests, food demos, etc) at one of our fueling stations. 
The intern will work with various Olympic Sports Teams depending on their strengths and 
interests. The intern will also have the opportunity to assist the Coordinator of Football 
Nutrition as we continue to grow our football nutrition program. Overall, I would like the intern 
to be able to get direct experience with our dietitians as well as be able to work independently 
and serve as a nutrition resource for athletes, coaches, performance staff, and other staff as 
needed. 


